
SOCIOLOGY OF FOOD ESSAY ESSAY

Free Essay: Sociology is the study of society and people. Food and food ways are often elements associated with
particular societies and therefore, studying.

For instance, Purnima Mankekar illustrates how specific local consumption is contextualized within the global
form. Food studies are by their nature interdisciplinary. Standardization thus embodies a form of control that
can be measured and monitored to achieve stability and universality. The micro level analysis is based on
small groups and individuals versus the macro level which is viewed Sociology vs. However conceptually
appealing this distinction may have seemed in , it fails to convey the breadth of topics McIntosh covered even
at that time, among them consumerism, the food-related activities of organizations ranging from families to
farms to transnationals, food and social stratification at both the micro and macro levels, the body, famine,
social change, and the role of the state in food policy and provision. Such concerns prompted studies assessing
the nutrition and food preferences of rural dwellers Bennett ; Bennett et al. The s and s brought rapid
expansion of American fast-food corporations into new markets in Asia and elsewhere, generating questions
about cultural change and dilution of local food habits Watson  A large literature examines how eating
practices articulate identities: national e. Our food system encourages overconsumption and then sells us foods
to help us diet. Posted In:. Today, one online syllabus set Deutsch contains more than 70 syllabi spanning a
dozen disciplines. A trickier thing to get right is the structuring of paragraphs, and some students seem keen to
cram in as many often unconnected points into one paragraph as possible. A beneficial component to
sociology is that it can be individually directed to different components of society that all contribute to its
overall functioning. Fast food accounts for most growth in eating out Price , and the industry has significantly
altered food production and consumption patterns Schlosser  Jennifer Parker Talwar described the fast-food
restaurant as a venue in which immigrants adapt to American culture while simultaneously shaping the local
operations of what are often global corporations. We argue that since the s a separate subfield has emerged,
gradually taking its place alongside other areas within the discipline. Therefore, there is much logic in the
deduction that culture shapes the mind of the society. Under a sociological perspective we can use an engaged
approach that once applied to social issues can improve the functioning of societies on both local and global
scales that are considered complex, degrading, or facing considerable amounts of neglect From his point of
view, these three processes should not be seen solely as a destructive influence on food cultures but also as
factors that contribute to their reconstruction. Nevertheless, we face a practical problem: How can we describe
this area without being drawn into describing other subfields and, even worse, other disciplines that have
well-established food literatures? Issues raised at the turn of the twenty-first centuryâ€”globalization,
antiglobal reactions, and the rebirth of nationalismâ€”have created an explosion in food studies, motivating
research on, for example, the globalization of food-delivery systems, most notably those associated with the
fast-food industry Belasco ; Bloomfield ; Reiter ; Royle and Towers  As the production of food has become
less local and more industrialized, some food-borne pathogens such as E. This moniker seems not to have
taken hold, and it would not describe most food studies by contemporary sociologists. Take, for example, the
many ethnographies of the restaurant, a rich milieu for examining such diverse topics as power relationships,
the building of community, and identity construction. The sociological insights of Erving Goffman figure
prominently in discussions of the stigmatization of the obese. These interconnections may prove advantageous
in reinforcing the sociology in the sociology of food and eating, perhaps strengthening its own identity within
sociology while the subfield draws on the insights of other disciplines. Restaurant behavior connects dining
out with false conceptionsâ€”and false presentationsâ€”of the self. He decided to take the family on an
adventure across California when he noticed how listless everyone was becoming from being stuck in the
hotel room or the hospital all day. The lenses that sociologist look through are the same; they are as if looking
through a big lens, macro or a smaller lens, micro. Describing the rationalization of the fast-food industry,
Ritzer shows how predictability of product, of behavior , calculability of time, of quantity , efficiency of food
preparation, of service , and control of managers, workers, and consumers have enabled the fast-food industry
to expand and profit, becoming a model for other organizations and institutions in contemporary society. In
chapter seven, the author focuses on the obstacles that arose as the sociology of food was becoming a
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discipline before he establishes a typology of sociological approaches to food studies in chapter eight. I have
noticed little things such as some sort of dirt surface lightly covering the side of my house. The way that an
anthropologist approaches a problem and attempts to solve it is different than a sociologist because of the
discerning basis of their knowledge. For example, public concerns aroused by the expanding use of genetically
modified foods, by heavily publicized waves of food-borne illness, and by conflicting messages regarding
health and nutrition have prompted rural sociologists to examine public perceptions of food safety and risks e.


